
The Heights Primary School
Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 4

Dear Parents/Carers,
This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs
This week we will be:
English This week we will be finishing our super information leaflets about Ancient 

Egypt and sending them through the time portal to Jet and Grey.  We will also 
look at the Young Writers competition which we hope to enter.   

Mathematics In maths, we will be finding fractions of shapes and quantities including halves, 
quarters and thirds.
  

Topic In topic this week we will be learning about Tutankhamun and who discovered 
his tomb!  We will be writing a diary extract to show what happened.

Year 3 homework

Our expectations for Year 3 homework are for all children to work on spellings, reading and times tables 
throughout the week.  We ask that all children read aloud for 5-10 minutes each night and that this is recorded 
in their reading record.  You don’t need to write in great detail but we would appreciate a short comment to 
show this.  Children need to practise their spellings for 5-10 minutes each day as we have daily practise on 
these including a dictation activity on Friday mornings.  Finally, the children are making great progress with 
their cracking times tables so please continue to support your child with these at home.

The children may come home singing their Christmas songs over the next couple of weeks.  We’re looking 
forward to sharing these with you at the Year 2 and 3 carol concert.

Lastly, don’t forget it is INSET day on Friday!

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells


